


 How can we ensure any new proposal, such as the establishment of an emergency 

platform, can support and bolster the work of both intergovernmental organs and 

specialized agencies that respond to emergencies? 

We kindly request Member States to share this letter with relevant Stakeholders in their 

respective country. In order to ensure transparency and collective ownership, Member State 

delegations are kindly invited to join the meeting to hear the reflections of Stakeholders.  

Stakeholders interested to participate in the above-mentioned consultation are asked to 

register via the following 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=2zWeD09UYE-9zF6kFubccOT3sd1alDdMlt99IXrbxVFUNFVKSzNZNlZYN0JWUlZNTk5UM0pSUjVOTi4u

